
You Are Cordially Invited to Attend
Juvenile Justice Policy and Oversight Committee 

Meet and Greet Refreshment Hour

June 20, 2019
3:30 p.m. - 5:00 p.m.

State Capitol Building, Room 310

As identified in the new JJPOC strategic plan “Achieving Positive Youth 
Outcomes for Safer and Healthier Communities: A Shared Vision for 

Connecticut’s Juvenile Justice System, the JJPOC is committed to finding 
ways to welcome youth and families to participate in and inform the JJPOC 

policy and practices impacting the juvenile justice system.   

JJPOC, youth, and families are invited to a meet and greet refreshment 
hour. This is a great opportunity to participate in a short program that will 

initiate conversations between committee members and community 
participants.  Your attendance is vital in making this event a success as we 
uplift the voices of youth and families in the reformative work of the JJPOC. 

Coffee and refreshments will be served. 

Please RSVP to Susan Cusano at scusano@newhaven.edu by Thursday, June 6, 2019. 


